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Comments: Hello all,

Thank you for allowing me to comment. | am a small business owner in Wyoming and want to state how
important climbing has become to our economy. The use of fixed anchors is absolutely critical and should not be
removed or regulated. They have a much smaller visual impact than slings and are much safer. Please do not
regulate fixed anchors as it would become much more dangerous, extremely limit regulation, and would have an
extremely negative impact on the economy.



